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Merry Christmas and a happy New Year! 

We would also like to welcome the following  sites who 

have opened in the last couple of months. Welcome on 

board! 

 Royal Glamorgan Hospital, UK 

 Grey’s Hospital, South Africa 

 Inkosi Albert Luthuli Hospital, South Africa 

 Hospital Clínico Universitario de Valladolid, Spain 

PRISM trial top recruiters, 

Oslo University Hospital. 

Recently randomised their 

200th patient! Incredible 

work everyone! 
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We are thrilled to announce that we have now reached the half way milestone in           

recruitment, having recently randomised our 2400th patient! This is an absolutely        

impressive achievement, we are lucky to have such a great team of investigators working 

on the trial. We appreciate your enthusiasm in achieving this phenomenal milestone, thank 

you all! 


